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FROG City scape using collage 
Respond to ideas and 
starting points. 
 
Explore ideas and 
collect visual 
information. 
 
Explore different 
methods and 
materials as ideas 
develop. 
 
Describe the work of 
notable artists, 
artisans and 
designers. 
 
Use some of the ideas 
of artists studied to 
create pieces. 
 
Use a combination of 
materials that are cut, 
torn and glued. 
 
Use a combination of 
shapes. 
 
Include lines and 
texture. 
 
Use rolled up paper, 
straws, paper, card 
and clay as materials. 

  3D- clay animals 
Respond to ideas and 
starting points. 
 
Explore ideas and 
collect visual 
information. 
 
Explore different 
methods and 
materials as ideas 
develop. 
 
Describe the work of 
notable artists, 
artisans and 
designers. 
 
Use techniques such 
as rolling, cutting, 
moulding and 
carving. 
 
Use repeating or 
overlapping shapes. 
 
 

Monet’s garden / 
landscapes/painting/t
extiles 
 

Respond to ideas and 
starting points. 
 
Explore ideas and 
collect visual 
information. 
 
Explore different 
methods and 
materials as ideas 
develop. 
 
Describe the work of 
notable artists, 
artisans and 
designers.  
 
Use some of the ideas 
of artists studied to 
create pieces. 
 
Use thick and thin 
brushes. 
 
Paint using thick and 
thin brushes as 
appropriate. 
 
Draw lines of 
different sizes and 
thickness. 

 



 
Use a wide range of 
tools to create 
different textures, 
lines, tones, colours 
and shapes. 
 
 

 
Colour (own work) 
neatly following the 
lines. 
 
Show pattern and 
texture by adding 
dots and lines.  
 
Begin to show 
different tones by 
using coloured 
pencils. 

FROG 
Lilac 

Sort and arrange 
materials. 
 
Mix materials to 
create texture. 

 

   Use weaving to 
create a pattern.  
 
Join materials using 
glue and/a stitch. 
 
Use plaiting.  
 
Use dip dye 
techniques. 

 

 

Books 
 

CC 
reading 

      

 CC 
writing 

    Biography about a 
famous artist. 

 

 STEM       



 
 

 School 
Award 

      

 Further 
Impleme

ntation 
tools 

Purple Mash- 2paint    Purple Mash-2paint  


